
In 1999, I began working for the restoration company Plowden & Smith Ltd, where I was involved 
in restoring valuable items to bring back their beauty and life. Since 2000, I have been working for 
DKT Artworks, based in London. Over these years, I have completed numerous projects for 
private clients and their properties, interior designers, and super-yachts.

While working for the company, I was bound by a Non-Disclosure Agreement (NDA), preventing 
me from showcasing my work as it belongs to the company. Many of my projects are housed in 
private residences and collections, on super-yachts, and have been presented at various art 
shows and exhibitions.

Currently, I have the opportunity and time to pursue my private art, even as I continue to work at 
DKT Artworks.


